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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I live in Lamoille, Nevada on 1152 Sustacha Drive. I live within a half mile of the entrance of Lamoille Canyon.

There is an active fault within a quarter mile of my home and several neighbors who are much closer to it. I have

had many small earth quakes over the years so I decided to get earthquake insurance. I am an artist so I have

enjoyed painting the beauty of the canyon. The canyon is highly popular to artists, hikers, Hela-skiers, hunters,

equestrians, snow mobilers, and people who enjoy the fragil beauty of the area. Harrison pass is part of one

hiking trail that either begins or end in Lamoille Canyon. I am in objection of the leasing of these Lamoille Lands

for oil and gas by the Bureau of Land Mangement. Reasons for the objection:

 

1 - This leasing will affect a huge number of people in a negative manner.

 

2 - It has a definite possibility of increasing the earth quakes that already occur in the canyon.

 

3 - It may have a negative impact on the various businesses involved with the land area.

 

4 - It will have a negative effect on one of the most precious and beautiful parts of this State of Nevada.

 

Sincerely,

 

Lynne Kistler


